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Nomination to the EBL Executive Commitee 

On behalf of the board of the Norwegian Bridge Federation (NBF) we hereby nominate Kari-Anne 

Opsal as a member of the Executive Commitee of the EBL.  

 

Kari-Anne is the current president of the NBF, and will with her background in law and politics make 

a very useful addition to the Executive Commitee.  

 

Attached to this nomination is her CV.  

 

We also confirm that Kari-Anne will be present at the General Assembly in Ostend, and that she do 

not have a substantial income from commercial bridge activity.  

 

Best regards 

 

 

Norwegian Bridge Federation 

Allan Livgård 

Secretary General 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


